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School Photos—Tuesday 21st May 
Phototronics are coming in to school to take the school photos on Tuesday 21st May.   
If you have any pre-school children who would like to have their photo taken with a family member please 
bring them to school for 9.00am.   
Also if any nursery children who don’t attend on a Tuesday want to come for 9.00am and have their photo  
taken they are welcome. Thank you. 

Woodland Primary—Ofsted 
 
Dear Parents and carers 
 
We would like to thank you again for all your support during our Ofsted visit last month. 
 
We are pleased that the inspectors agreed with our judgement that Woodland is a Good school.  
They recognised the progress the school has made since the last inspection and that the current inspection  
framework is very different to the one used in 2013 and very challenging for small schools. 
 
We will send out the full report at the start of next week, but we would just like to share with you some of the  
wonderful comments from the report which captured the unique and special nature of our school. 
 
Ofsted - 2024 
 
Pupils flourish in this delightful, small, rural school. They say that there are ‘never any sad faces’ at the 
school. Strong and trusting relationships underpin this. Parents and carers share the same positive views 
about the school. 
 
The school sets high expectations for all its pupils to be successful. Staff offer high levels of support and  
encouragement for this to happen. Pupils respond positively by engaging fully in their learning. 
 
The school has developed a highly ambitious and well-sequenced curriculum that is enabling pupils to gain a  
secure understanding of different subjects. This has been skilfully done to accommodate pupils taught in  
mixed-age classes. Teachers receive expert advice and support from across the federation to help them to 
deliver the curriculum effectively. 
 
The impact of the new curriculums is clear. Pupils talk enthusiastically about their learning. They have a 
sound recall of the key knowledge that they have been taught. Pupils’ outcomes at the end of key stage 2 are 
strong and pupils are well prepared for future learning. 
 
Staff are proud to work at the school. 
 
We look forward to sharing the full report with you next week. 
 
Best wishes 
The Woodland Team 

SATS  Week—Important 
Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATS from Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May.  Early nights and good 
attendance for this week are very important. We wish them all luck, and know that they will all do their 
very best. 



Community News 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  
 
 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
13th-16th May    - Year 6 SATs 
Wednesday 15th May  -  Squirrel Class & Nursery Visit to the Locomotion at Shildon   
Friday 17th May   - Read Café 2.45-3.15pm. Everyone welcome 
Tuesday 21st May   - School photos 9am 
Wednesday 22nd May  - Multi Skills Festival at Staindrop Academy—Reception, Year 1 & 2 (am) 
Thursday 23rd May  -  Cricket Competition at Raby Castle Year 3, 4 & 5 
Friday 24th May   - Half term holiday starts at end of day 
Monday 3rd June    - School re-opens after half term holidays 


